
Zone Chair 19-I-10 Report

Since the last Cabinet meeting, all clubs in I-10 have been visited by myself and
2 of the clubs in our zone have hosted 1stVDG Steve Sweeney's visit.
We have had one zone meeting in Lake Country and the second one is
scheduled for Jan. 12 in Vernon. The first zone meeting focused on Service and
service reporting. The second meeting will focus on leadership at all levels as
well as how the clubs in our zone can assist with the Salmon Arm club. Lake
Country will be presenting a project to purchase a food delivery truck for the
Food Bank. Michele Materi - new member of the Easter Seals team will also be
presenting at the zone meeting.
We are making progress with the development of the Salmon Arm Lions Club
and are half way to our 20 members to charter the club. Judy Louis and myself
attended the Guiding Lion course in Penticton and are now certified. We are
meeting with the group of paid charter fee members every 2 weeks (first and third
Monday of every month. They are to bring friends/family, etc every meeting.
I am also attending Membership growth zoom meetings once a month provided
by Juanita of California. Getting ideas to grow our clubs and in particular Salmon
Arm.

Respectfully submitted,
Sharon Cain, Zone Chairperson I-10


